

14/5073

17 February 2015

Warwick Anderson General Manager – Networks Branch Australian Energy Regulator GPO Box 3131 Canberra ACT 2601

Email: NSWACTelectricity@aer.gov.au

Dear Mr Anderson,

## Ausgrid Revised Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the public lighting aspects of Ausgrid's Revised Regulatory Proposal for 2014 -19.

Marrickville Council is a member of the Southern Sydney Regional Organisation of Councils (SSROC) who is representing member councils in seeking an improvement in street lighting outcomes. This letter is to confirm that we support the SSROC submission of 13 February 2015 and encourage the AER to give the matters raised close consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Brian Barrett

**General Manager** 

Donal

Website www.marrickville.nsw.gov.au

355